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AG DAY 18/19 OCTOBER 
1 July 2019 
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers,  
 
Ag Day this year is being run over two half days - Friday 18 October and Saturday 19 October.                   
On Friday the students will complete their floral arrangements and nature art. Saturday will see               
the judging of all the animals and our PTA will be organising lots of fun activities, entertainment                 
and food. 
 
The exciting news is that it is now time to consider ordering baby chicks!  
 
If you would like your child to raise chicks for Ag Day, please read the attached notice and order                   
form. Each child can order 2 chicks for $8 each on Kindo or at the office. Orders close on 25                    
July (which is the first week back after the holidays) and the chicks will be ready for collection by                   
an adult at 3pm on Tuesday 13 August. 
 
1 July is also the first day that goats and lambs can be born to be eligible for Ag Day. If your                      
child is interested in entering an animal they will be bringing an info booklet home. 
 
A Dog Talk will be held next term for all our students who wish to bring their dog on Ag Day. 
 
Sorry but there will be no calf competitions this year. 
 
We look forward to seeing your children and their pets at Ag Day and wish them well for their                   
rearing and training. For more info please see the Ag Day page on our website or talk to                  
Maggie Reynolds or Ange Searle at the office. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Maggie Reynolds and Angela Searle 
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